We are opposed to more legislation that is becoming a burden to farmers.

With the cost of fertilizer it is not smart for us to apply more fertilizer than what
our ground or crops need. This program will be a waste of tax payers money.

Also, any farm that is under the CAFO program is already being monitored for
nutrients by the Department of Agriculture. So it would be a waste of more tax
payer money.



